



Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip

Board of Management Tuesday 9th June 2020 Agreed Report

- The Board of Management meeting was held using an online platform due to the Covid 19 Pandemic.
- The school has adopted the online payment system 'Aladdin ePayments' and will collect booklist money using this system.
- The Board ratified the Gaeilge School Plan, the Assessment and Recording Policy & the SNA Policy.
- The Board wish to express their gratitude to the PTA for organising the hoodies for all 6th Class pupils owing to the exceptional circumstances we currently find ourselves in during the Covid 19 Pandemic.
- The Board currently await further guidance from the Department of Education & Skills on the reopening of schools for the 2020-2021 school year.